PENNSYLVANIA STATE CONSERVATION COMMISSION

DIRT AND GRAVEL ROAD POLLUTION PREVENTION PROGRAM

January 30, 2001

Mr. John M. George, President

JMG Enterprises

Seward, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. George:

This letter is to advise you that laboratory test results and certification signature sheets have been received at this office for your product UltraBond 2000.  Results and data included in those certified test results satisfy program requirements as set forth in the testing protocols selected from the United States Environmental Protection Agency and Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection standard tests.

You are aware that these requirements, which qualify your product for funding on verified work sites identified by the program, are implemented based on stipulations in Section 9106 of Pennsylvania’s Vehicle Code that prohibit expenditure of funds for any product or procedure that pollutes.  Paperwork required to formally advise Pennsylvania’s conservation districts of this determination and record required guarantees and specifications are underway and will be completed in time for spring maintenance work.

You are to be commended for your commitment to environmental stewardship by completing, what is possibly the most rigorous series of tests for product approval in the whole country.  I look forward to your continued commitment demonstrated by requiring local suppliers to adhere to appropriate handling and application techniques.

Respectfully,

Woodrow J. Colbert

Program Coordinator

Agriculture Building   2103 North Cameron Street,  Harrisburg, PA 17120

